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NORTHPORT WELCOMES FIRST BRAND NEW POST PANAMAX BULK CARRIER M.V 
DORIAN SCHULTE  

On the 25th of July 2011, Northport welcomed the largest post panamax bulk vessel that 

has ever called to the shores of Port Klang. The 100,000 displacement tons with a total 

length of 230 meters called at Northport on its maiden voyage after sailing from the 

China dockyard to Argentina for loading of grain enroute to Northport, Port Klang.  

The M.V Dorian Schulte called at Northport to discharge 26,940 tons of corn in bulk. The 

vessel’s presence at Northport came at an opportune time, just when the world economy 

is rebounding. Northport hopes to foster greater business partnership by jointly 

promoting the services to the world.  

This new venture is certainly a great boost to Northport as it remains optimistic in 

achieving growth and productivity. Northport remains positive about the prospect of 

greater success in the coming years. It certainly has been a challenging year thus far for 

ports and related businesses. 

 


